
Sanitation Committees 
August 24, 2023 

9:00 AM 
 

 

Present: Matt Crull, Bob Griffith, Steve Engberg, Mayor Steve Brimhall, Brent 
Schleisman, Rick Mullin, John Boecker, Chris Ellington, and Jim Warner 

Absent: 

The Committee reviewed the request for a sewer credit from the homeowner at 413 
N Adams St. The Committee recommended giving credit for half of the accrued 
amount on their bill from the leak. 

Jim Warner gave an overview on the SSES Project in Rehab Area 4. The Committee 
recommended Jim provide the committee with two separate projects one for lining 
and one for manhole repair. 

John updated the committee on the progress of the disinfection system at the SBR. 
The concrete pit has been excavated and the basin should be reconstructed within 5 
weeks. 

John reported that 8 blowers need rebuilding in the next year with an estimated 
cost of $35,000. 

John is investigating what it would take for staff to test for E. coli. 

The committee continued the discussion on privatizing residential solid waste 
collection. 
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